
Killing Kompany 

From: "The Killing Kompany" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
To: <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 06, 2005 12:36 PM
Subject: Thanks
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----- Original Message -----
From: Judith O'Brien
To: The Killing Kompany
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2005 9:50 AM
Subject: Thanks
Everyone had a GREAT time. I am e-mailing my high recommendations to friends. I will check out
your other shows and keep you in mind for future events. Erika loved it. Thanks to you!
 
Judith O’Brien, Senior Paralegal
NVE Pharmaceuticals
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